Back to Lower Pine! On Thursday, 05/09/24 we headed back to the section of reroute that has proven to be a bit difficult. Nine volunteers and Jen and Dorothy from SRD worked to finish a section of reroute on the side of a hill. We also obliterated old trail and started work on another section. Looks like another 3-4 weeks of work on Lower Pine but the weather has been nice. We sure could use some rain to knock down the dust.

Volunteers were: Claudia Bergsohn, John Braly, Luis Cuadros, Roland Stumpf, Bruce Hasche, Jim Houle, Laura Leon, Tony Pachelli and Bill Perkins.
Photos by Laura Leon.
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Bill works the backslope.            Jim, Tony, Claudia and Jen work on rock placement.
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Large roots from the Ponderosa Pine upslope required a bit of berm building.
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Engineering in progress.                                  New trail running through the pines.
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Jim and Laura spent time smashing large rocks to smooth the trail. Jim apparently is into using the sledge hammer.
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Old and new trail crossing.
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Luis and John work yet another rocky section.
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